Ciy oF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY e P.O.BOX 2510 « GEARHART, OREGON 97138
(503) 738-5501 * (503) FAX 738-9385

August 25, 2021

Mayor Paulina Cockrum and Councilors
P O Box 2510
Gearhart, OR 97138

RE: Planning Commission, August 2021

The Gearhart Planning Commission met August 12, 2021 at 6:00 pm. All commissioners were present.
Chad Sweet, Carol Connell and Cheryl Lund were present for staff.

The Consent Agenda was approved. Connell reported on the Banta appeal decision made by the City
Council. Sweet reported on the increased number of building permits issued this year by the city,
refinancing of the water bond, the Elk Collaborative and the bond for a new fire station and police
station.

There was no public hearing as the application by SCOFI Gearhart for a conditional use permit was
withdrawn.

Concerns discussed by the commissioners were ex-parte contact, STRs and the lighting ordinance.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Sincerely

Virgini’ Dideum
Planning Commission President



